
 

 

A Message from the Town of Richmond Regarding COVID-19 Resources 

The COVID-19 health crisis has had a major impact on the lives of all Richmond residents. In times like 

these it is important to ensure that you, your family, and your neighbors are staying safe and healthy. 

The simplest thing anyone can do to help is to call their neighbors to be sure they are safe and ask if 

they need anything.  

Online Resources: Information on municipal operations, volunteering, requesting assistance, and other 

State and Federal resources: richmondvt.gov/about-richmond/covid-19-response 

Assistance By Phone: Call the Town Office at 802-434-2221. If you get the voicemail, leave a message 

and someone will call you back by the next business day. Call 2-1-1, Vermont's resource line, for any 

questions about COVID-19, or general questions about help and services in Vermont. 

Don’t Flush It: Flushing anything other than human waste and toilet paper causes harm to the municipal 

wastewater system and your private septic system.  

Stay home, stay safe, and stay healthy. 

 


